CORRESPONDENCE
3/3/2022
DOCUMENT NO. 01584-2022

Hong Wang

From: Veronica Washington

Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2022 12:08 PM

To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20210015

Attachments: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL; We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20210015

Thanks

Veronica D. Washington

Executive Assistant to Chairman Andrew Giles Fay
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

(850)413-6036

vwashing@psc.state.fl.us

\ FLORIDA
\PUBLIC
SERVICE
COMMISSION

Disclaimer: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communication to or from state officials regarding state business are
considered public records and will be made available to the public and the media ulacpon request. Therefore, your email message may be
subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your email message released in response to a public records request, do not send email to
the Public Service Commission. Instead, contact this office by phone.



Hong Wang

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Jordan Jeffrey <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Wednesday, March 02, 2022 9:29 AM

Office of Chairman Fay

We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Andrew Fay,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). |
received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. | am urging you

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of
Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.
| urge you to reconsider this rate increase.

Jordan Jeffrey
jordanej034@gmail.com
3611 N 9th

Pensacola, Florida 32503



Hong Wang

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Stephanie Love <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Wednesday, March 02, 2022 9:19 AM

Office of Chairman Fay

We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Andrew Fay,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). |
received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. | am urging you

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of
Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.

My bill went from 344$ in February last year,to 688$ this February. This is ridiculous! | have 3
small children and now have to choose to give them heat and air or food,this isn't right,and so
unfair to our residents. How is this ok? How is it ok for this to be done to us?? | will move out

of Florida and urge everyone | know to do the same before | pay these ridiculous prices.

| urge you to reconsider,and help us,help the residents of your community,before we have a
double numbered of homeless family's and children,because of a greedy corporation that
would rather see children starve and go without heat/air and lights so they can fill there greedy

pockets!

Stephanie Love
lovestephanie88@gmail.com
8902 1/2, Fowler Avenue
Pensacola, Florida 32534





